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Dear Donna, 
 
I would like to advise you that Watford BID ltd is proposing to hold a ballot for the 
renewal of Watford town centre Business Improvement District on February 4, 2021, 
with the ballot period being 8 January to February 4, 2021. 
 
As per the BID Regulations (2004) please accept this letter as notification 
of the intention of requesting Watford Borough Council to put the following BID 
proposal to a ballot. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

Maria Manion 
 
 
Maria Manion 

Chief Executive 

Watford BID Ltd 

21 October 2020    


